Then during February, I wish each secretary would write up a
page describing the most interesting things in the club during the
vyear 1943-4, This page I shall arrange beside the picture. Then
Charles "heeler, President of Rotary International has suggested.
He has suggested a President's Award to the club in the dletrict
which has done the most in carrying out the ideal of Rotary. See

Newys L, >r, December 10, 1943 which has gone to every president”
and secretary. I d0 not know how it will be possible to decide

which club has done the beste But I am sure that in our evhibilt,
1t wlll be 1lnteresting to read a page describing the beet things
in each club during the year. . Sy

Again may I wish you a Happy New Year.
'.Sincerely~




